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I am totally appalled by this proposal. We absolutely love and need all our parks for our residents
and neighbors to enjoy. There have got to be other options for the homeless to pursue. There are
empty buildings, motels, parking structures, empty lots, but to give up our parks and golf courses is
totally absurd and out of the question. The value of all our condos, homes and apartments will go

down the drain and the city will suffer for it.
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